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Vaccine Roll Out 
So good to be able to report that all staff have now had their 
vaccinations.  Many of our readers will also have been given 
the first jag.  Hopefully it won’t be long before all our 
members will have been vaccinated.  This really has given us a 
shot in the arm.  
We must still follow the rules, but can hope this is the start 
of a brighter future. 
 
  
Jackie Tagg, Editor 
 

 

New Year Cards 

What a lovely surprise.   
 
Members and volunteers 
all received this 
beautiful card.    
 
The picture was designed 
and painted by Joy. 
 
It certainly brought 
plenty of joy.   
 
Small things with huge 
impact. 
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Burns Night  
Robert Burns is usually celebrated in real style at the Day 
Centre.  Music, decorations, dressing up and of course piping 
the haggis.  Sadly not to be this year.  As ever though the 
team came up with some ideas to lift the spirits.   

Paul designed a Burns leaflet with a few poems and 
pictures.  Shown on the right is one of the shortbread 
biscuits with tartan topping. 

Carol hand made 
a vast amount of 
broaches.  All 
made from 
tweed material. 
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              Vee (left) and Mary showing off their broaches and 
their wonderful smiles.  Very glamourous, especially as 
the colour of the broaches compliment their outfits.  

A few members have been 
growing bulbs.  Joy grew 
the amaryllis above.      
Sarah on the right said 
she got so much joy from 
nurturing her bulb with 
cold tea and a chat.  
 

Bulb Growing Competition 
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Don’t fob us off 
Thank you to Shonach for 
arranging the gift of a key ring 
for everyone.  These were 
bought totally plain and then 
hand decorated and 
personalised by Shonach and 
Jean.   Pretty and practical. 

Tablets (not the kind in a bottle) 
The Rotary Club of North Berwick donated a couple of 
tablets to the Day Centre.  These have been a big success 
and made a huge difference to daily life.   
Below is Jim and Rosie.  Rosie listens to music but also 
enjoys her own time when Jim is watching footie on 
YouTube.   
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